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To whom it concerns, 

I am a home owner in Kinsealy. I am very concerned about the proposed use of Dublin
airport for flights between the hours of midnight and 7am. The flights at the moment are
late enough already and begin in the mornings from as early as 4am some mornings. 

It is already so loud that it wakes us as a family. I have a new born who I would like to be
able to sleep in her own room at some stage in the front of our house but at present it is not
possible. With  the new proposed times basically it would mean only the rooms to the back
of our home would be habitable for night time sleep. 
In most other countries there are restrictions on flying after midnight, I can not see why
this would not be the case here. The local residents need to have some quality of life and if
we can not sleep how is that possible. 

The sensory implications for children and animals is to be considered here. 

This can not go ahead! 

Yours Sincerely, 
Karen Savage
Kinsealy resident, directly under flight path!!
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